

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Co-Chairs of Governors: Megan Jackson and Richard Rowland

Dear Parents and Friends

The school places great importance on its close relationships with parents, extended family and friends of the children. Over the years you have offered assistance and valuable support in many ways, both during the school day in the classroom, and also outside school hours. Some examples are support in reading, changing children's books or preparing and making resources at home. KS1 in particular need support in changing books on Mondays and Thursday.

If you feel you could offer help during the forthcoming year, please could you complete the form below and return it to Mrs Evans. We can then contact you to arrange a DBS. The staff and children really do appreciate any time that you can give to support activities at school. Please do not feel that your help is not needed unless it is offered as a weekly commitment, as both regular and more occasional assistance is of great value even if you just have an hour to spare.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

O. E. Sage

Mrs D Sage

Headteacher	
Name:	
Child's Class/Year Group	
If you are not a parent, please provide your hon	ne address
Home telephone number	
Please state which day of the week you are ava-	ailable (including am or pm)
Please circle your preferred age range:-	(a) Foundation Stage and Key Stage One (Infants)
	(b) Key Stage Two (Juniors)
	(c) Either age

If you have supported in school previously, please state with which class......

